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LEARNING: THE LINK TO THE FUTURE  KO TE AKORANGA KO TE HONO KI ANAMATA 

Term 4 - Week 6 

NOVEMBER 

18th Mon - Tui 

 Swimming starts 

20th Wed - Kids for Kids 

 Concert at Bruce 

 Mason Centre 5pm 

25th Mon - Kereru & 

 Piwakawaka 

 Swimming Starts 

26th Tue - Interschool 

 Athletics 

29th  Fri - End of year 

 School BBQ 5pm - 

 7pm 

 

DECEMBER 

3rd  Tue - BOT Meeting 

  7.30pm 

4th  Wed - Weka Art 

 Gallery Trip 

9th Mon - Douche 

 Dance Y4,5 7 6 

 Concert 6pm 

10th  Tue - Year 5  

 Tramp 

12th  Thu - Year 6 Camp 

13th  Fri - Year 6 Camp 

13th  Fri - Douche Dance 

 Y3 Concert 6.30pm 

13th  Fri - Last day of 

 Ezlunch orders 

16th  Mon - Last  

 school Assembly 

 Years 1-4 

17th Tue - Year 5/6 

 Graduation Assembly 

18th Wed -  School closes 

 12pm  Last Day of 

 Term 

 

FEBRUARY 

3rd Mon - Term 1 begins 

6th Thur - Waitangi Day 

Orewa North Primary School  

Newsletter 

 
It takes a big heart to help shape young minds 

Katherine Pascoe    -   Principal 

Touch Results 

The following are the results from 

games held last week.                      

ON Strikers Win 5 - 1 POD Levi        

ON Broncos Win 8 - 4 POD Taylor 

School App   

All of our events for this term are now 

available to view on our App. You can 

install the school app on your devices. 

Search for SchoolAppsNZ install and 

then search for Orewa North Primary. 

You can chose to receive alerts for 

your child’s class and year group and 

for different sports and activities. You 

will then be kept updated with all our 

events and receive alerts on important 

information. If you need any help 

please feel free to come into the office. 

PTA Christmas Raffle  

Raffle tickets went 

out last week to 

every student. To 

be in with a chance 

to win one of our 

awesome hampers,  

please get your 

ticket stubs with 

money in an 

envelope to the office by 10am 

Thursday 28th November. Winners will 

be drawn on Friday 29th at our end of 

year BBQ. Good luck! 

Please remember 

that Hats are 

compulsory this 

term! Please make 

sure your child has 

a hat to bring to 

school each day. 

Kia ora koutou, 

Welcome to our new students Laura and 

Brianna. 

Kids for Kids 

We wish our students well who are 

representing our school at the Bruce 

Mason Centre this Wednesday evening. 

A huge thanks to Mrs Jury for making this 

possible for our students. 

Lolly Jar 

The PTA Lolly jar is 

now on display in 

the office. Please 

pop in and have a 

look. For $1 you 

can make a guess, 

get it right and it 

could be yours. The 

winner will be announced on the night of 

our BBQ. Good luck! 

Absences 

If your child is going to be absent from 

school, please notify us by phoning in 

and leaving an absence message or an 

even easier way is to use our school app, 

it is important to notify the office with a 

reason so we can complete our daily rolls 

and mark your child's absence correctly.  

Japanese Rice Balls 

Our Y5/6 students thoroughly enjoyed 

making and eating rice balls with our 

Japanese teacher 

Arohanui.. 

 

PTA End of Year BBQ 

The PTA are still needing donations for  raffle 

hampers and chocolate for our chocolate game if you 

are able to and would like to donate, please bring 

items to the office. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
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You'll miss the best things if you keep your eyes shut. 

Notices 

Mrs Beet’s  

Weekly 

maths  

problem 

 Friday 13 December will be 
the last ezlunch service day for the 
year. Ezlunch will not be available 
after this date. 

 Monday 3 February will be     
the first day of ezlunch for 2020. 

Waste Free Lunch Box Alert 
 
As part of our initiative to encourage Waste Free Lunch 
boxes we have been able to source 20 stainless steel bento 
type lunch boxes for a very good price. Normal retail price is 
$54 each.  
We will be selling them for 
$35 each.  
First in first served.  
Cash or eftpos at the 
school office. Get in quick! 

Baking needed for our Confectionery stall at 

the End of Year BBQ 

We are requesting Muffins, Cup Cakes, Slices, 

Biscuits and baked goods for our End of Year 

BBQ Please bring to school  office  on Thursday 

28th and Friday 29th. 

THANK YOU! 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Tae Kwondo 

Active Taekwondo' in Orewa North 

School Hall Tuesday and Thursday 

evenings in Term 2 at 6pm from age 

6+.  Come and check us out or contact 

Master Avin for further information - 

activetaekwondonz@gmail.com 

Free hearing tests for your child. 

There is a free monthly hearing clinic at 

Waitemata Health Red Beach            

(136 Whangaparaoa Rd)                          

Parents can phone 09 427 0300 for appt. 

Kia ora, Hello, Ni hao, We are a community of Chinese par-

ents trying to help Chinese speaking parents that are new to 

New Zealand. Our aim is to help them find resources, seek 

help, connect with others and to keep current with major 

events that may affect their new life here in New Zealand. 

This is a private, not for profit initiative.  

You can find out more about our initiative here:  https://
educationcentral.co.nz/helping-hand-for-parents-of-chinese-
students-in-nz-schools/ 

mailto:activetaekwondonz@gmail.com
https://educationcentral.co.nz/helping-hand-for-parents-of-chinese-students-in-nz-schools/
https://educationcentral.co.nz/helping-hand-for-parents-of-chinese-students-in-nz-schools/
https://educationcentral.co.nz/helping-hand-for-parents-of-chinese-students-in-nz-schools/


This is going to be a great day out on Sunday the 1st of December 2019 at 2pm for families. There will be carnival rides, face 
painting, delicious food trucks, live music and tons of stalls for shopping! If you want to carry on from the fun, the famous 
Franklin Rd lights are also turning on in the annual must see event in Auckland. All proceeds go towards maintaining  palliative 
care for people living with life limiting illnesses. 
Date:      1st of December Time:       2pm - 6pm                                  
Cost:       $5 on entry (cash and eftpos available at entry, cash out facilities are also available) 
Address: 61 College Hill, Ponsonby  



A huge thank you to our Gold sponsors for supporting our School Fun run. 


